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July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and other stakeholders, 
 
In line with the requirements of the Academies Trust Handbook, Central England Academy Trust of 
which Higham Lane School is part of is required to disclose the number of employees earning more 
than £100,000 per year. This information is provided on the Central England Academy Trust website. 
More information can be found at https://www.centralengland.co.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ben Elliott 
Chief Financial Officer 
Central England Academy Trust 
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